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1. How many dental contracts have been handed back to the health 
board in 2022-23?   

The Health Board received one contract termination during 2022-23.  
  

2. How many notifications has the health board received about the 

intention of a practice to hand back their contract or reduce their NHS 
obligations in 2022-2023?  

The Health Board received two contract variation requests to reduce their NHS 
commitment during 2022-23.   

  

3. How many practicing GDPs are there in the local health board 

area?   
The Health Board cannot definitively answer this question as GDPs are employed 

by independent contractors.  

  

4. What is the FTE of the number of GDPs practicing in the area?   
The Health Board does not hold this information as Dental Practices are 

independent contractors and employ GDPs.      

  

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact a 

member of the Primary Care Team by emailing: 
abb.primarycaredepartment@wales.nhs.uk   
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